. . UNiON ELECcTRIC COMPANY ~
190! GRATIOY STREETY -ST. LOUIS

MAILING ADDRESS
P.O. 80k 149

February 8, 1985 ST LOUIS, MO. 63166

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555 ULNRC-1038

Dear Mr. Denton:

DOCKET NO. 50-483
CALLAWAY PLANT, UNIT 1
NPDES PERMIT RENEWAL

In accordance with Section 3.2 of Appendix B
to Facility Operating License No. NPF-30, enclosed is
a copy of our application for renewal of the NPDES
Permit for the Callaway Plant dated February 4, 1985.

Very truly yours,

X 3,.2\3 i:\

Robért J. |Schukai

Nuclear Engineering

NGS/bjp
Enclosure
(700(
"'
8502220143
RDRADOCK 83888483
P



ccC:

Gerald Charncff, Esqg.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M, Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Nicholas A. Petrick
Executive Director

SNUPPS

5 Choke Cherry Road
Rockville, Maryland 20850

John H. Neisler

Callaway Resident Office

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
RR#1

Steedman, Missouri 65077

William Forney
Division of Projects and
Resident Programs, Chief, Section 1A

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Bruce Little

Callaway Resident Office

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
RR#1

Steedman, Missouri 65077

Jan Stevens, Callaway Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Reagulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop P-316

7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, MD 20014




UniON ELeEcTrRIC CoOMPaANY

190! GRATIOT STREET ~ST. LOUIS

MAILING ADDRESS
P.C.80x 149
ST LOUIS, MO. 61168

February 4, 1985

Mr. Bill Kesler

Regional Administrator
Jefferson City Regional Office
Dept. of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 1368

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Dear Mr. Kesler:

Enclosed is the NPDES renewal application for Union
Electric Callaway Power Plant (MO-0098001). Also enclosed is a
check for the seventy-five dollar application fee.

Please note, in particular, Attachment F which describes
the sampling and analysis conducted for this application. This
information is important in understanding the analytical data and
mass discharge values presented in both Forms C and D.

Note that the application contains the required flow
diagram and a larger copy is also enclosed for your ~onvenience.
If there are any questions regarding this reapplicat on, please
contact John Pozzo at 554-2280.

Sincerely,

/7 /T
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/i Tied ey . A, , ‘
Thomas E. Siedhoff, P.E.
Manager

Environmental Services

JCP:cad

cc: Mr. Robert Hentges

beec: D. F. Schnell G. L. Randolph
W. H. Anderson J. A. Ridgel
D. W. Capone V. J. Shanks
J. K. Carpenter T. E. Siedhoff/pP-3.2.11.1
G. P. Gary N. G. Slaten - two copies
A. C. Passwater J. D. Smith

J. C. Pozzo D. B. Stecko



